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On behalf of the conference leadership, we would like to thank some people who have made this 

conference possible!  

To our Dean here at the College of Engineering and Applied Sciences: 

Dr. Keith Molenaar, College of Engineering and Applied Sciences at the University of Colorado 

Boulder 

Thank you for your unwavering support of this conference and your dedication to 

advancing the engineering curriculum and pedagogy. Your commitment has been 

instrumental in making this event a success 

To our Sponsors: 

GOLD SPONSOR: Rohde & Schwarz 

We are grateful for your support and for being here with us at this conference! 

BRONZE SPONSOR: Pearson 

To our Keynote Speakers: 

Alex Dietrich, Dan Baker, and Kevin Terry 

Thank you for sharing your stories, insights, and expertise with us regarding the engineer’s 

Ethos, Generative AI, and STEM in Smaller Communities. Your contributions were 

inspiring and helped insight meaningful conversations and reflect on the world we live and 

learn in. 

To our Moderators: 

Dr. Angela Bielfeldt, Prof. Jean Hertzberg, Prof. Wendy Martin, Dr. Joan Tisdale, 

Thank you for lending your time to ensure our sessions ran on time and for fostering 

communication between our presenters and our audience. 

To our Spokesperson: 

Dr. Daria Kotys-Schwartz 

Thank you for lending your voice, energy, and enthusiasm to our conference and ensuring 

our keynote speakers had rousing introductions! 

To the Planning Committee: 

Prof. Karen Crofton, Vanessa Dunn, Katherine McConnell, and Dr. Joan Tisdale 

A heartfelt thank you to each member of the planning committee for your hard work, 

creativity, and commitment over the past months. Your vision and teamwork have brought 

this conference to life and has ensured we were well fed! 



Others that helped make this event a success: 

Ahmed Al Alawi (ECEE Undergraduate Student), Nicole Taylor (Biomedical Engineering 

Undergraduate Student), Victoria Lanaghan, and others from the Idea Forge, Leeds School 

of Business & their staff, College of Engineering, and all the other departments across 

campus that contributed to this conference. 

To our Attendees: 

Thank you for your participation and enthusiasm. Your engagement and interaction are 

what make this conference a vibrant and dynamic platform for learning and networking. 

To our Conference Chair: 

Dr. Mona El Helbawy 

Thank you for your exceptional leadership, guidance, and dedication. Your vision has been 

instrumental in shaping this conference and ensuring its success. 

 

Each of you has played a vital role in making ASEE RMS 2024 a success, and we are deeply 

appreciative of your efforts and contributions. Thank you! 

-------------  

To Cody Jacobs from the Conference Chair: 

I am incredibly grateful for your wholehearted support throughout every stage of the 

conference planning and execution. Your enthusiasm, attention to detail, and positive 

energy were truly infectious and played a huge role in making the event such a success. I 

couldn’t have done it without you and Kat McConnell. 

 


